
 

 
 

Do you need to make up credits?  
We have the program for YOU! 

 
We will be offering Intervention Classes for you to make up classes you have failed.  

The sessions are as follows: 
 

3rd Quarter 4th Quarter Summer 

January 19, 2021 
Through 

March 19, 2021 

March 29, 2021 
Through 

May 28, 2021 

June 2, 2021 
Through 

June 29, 2021 

 
Once you are placed into a session you will be placed into a group. 

High School 
Group A will meet ONLINE Mondays & Thursdays from 2:30pm to 3:30pm 

Group B will meet ONLINE Tuesdays & Fridays from 2:30pm to 3:30pm 
Middle School 

Group A will meet ONLINE Mondays & Thursdays from 3:30pm to 4:30pm 
Group B will meet ONLINE Tuesdays & Fridays from 3:30pm to 4:30pm 

 
What happens if you don’t make it into a session?  

-We will be adding students in classes up until the fourth week of the 3rd/4th Quarter sessions and until the 
third week of the Summer Session.  

 
Important things to know 

-At this time students will only be able to make-up credits for 1 class. 
-Students will need to be actively working on making up credits.  

-If no progress is being made by the student, the student will be dropped from the class after two weeks. 
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